To, Date: 07/02/2019
Add. Principal Chief Conservator of Forest ( APCCF)

FCA Nodal Office,

Aranaya Bhawan, Jhalana Institutional Area,

Jaipur (Rajasthan)

Subject: Compliance Report of Received EDS Letter regarding Forest diversion Proposal i.e.

FP/RJ/ROAD/33196/2018

Dear Sir,

With reference to above mentioned Subject, we have received the EDS Letter vide letter no. F 14 (Road)
2018/FCA/PCCF/EDS Il regarding Forest Diversion Proposal for “Construction of B.T. Road from
Majewala to Pachmata “i.e. FP/RJ]/ROAD/33196/2018 on dated 234 Jan. 2019.

We have incorporated all the comments and uploaded the required document on MOEFCC Web portal for

you reference and further Processing.

Point Wise Compliance Report :

Sr No. EDS Observation by Forest Department Reply by User Agency
i Proposed Road Cross Section is not We have Uploaded the Proposed Road Cross Section in
Uploaded in Part-I Part-1 as additional documents.
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Place: Ajmer Seal & Signature of
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Date: 07/02/2019 User Agency




